
Addendum to the NOR posted June 6, 2022 
 
RE: Refunding Fees 
 
Pls note it has come to our attention that “Regatta Network fees are no longer refundable due 
to policy changes at the credit card processor.” What this means is that if you request a 
refund, a full refund is not available. A percentage will be deducted by Regatta Network – 
not by Southold Yacht Club. We are sorry for the inconvenience but it is beyond our control. 
 


